
I am saddened by hearing that State  funding for Prairie Public 
may be cut.  I have contributed to this public station for about 50
years with no interest whatsoever in political coverage. Prairie 
Public has never influenced me to be pro-abortion.  I find much 
TV and radio programming that tends to be free of the profanity, 
sex, and violence as is commonplace on cable TV.  I consider 
myself to be politically conservative but find almost no politician 
who actually represents my interests. It also shocks me that 
politicians on both sides want to punish or destroy what was once
consider “good.” Please do what is right for common people.


